
District Safety Committee

May 31, 2006

Present:
Patti Conens, Marsha Kelly, Naomi Kitajima, Ron Levin, Frank Nunez, Mary Sullivan, John Vandercook

Absent:
Sharon Berg, Eric Rosenthal, Mona Voss

Guest:
Terry McCarthy, Du-All Safety
Convened:
9:00am

Terry McCarthy of Du-All Safety attended the meeting to provide suggestions and comments to the committee.  Terry has provided training to the District for a number of years and is assisting with the on-line training classes.

Terry suggested using a “safety hotline” for reporting non-emergency safety issues, which would take the place of the suggestion boxes. This would be a recorded line, and would be checked periodically based on the guidelines established.  The hotline would allow callers to remain anonymous while reporting safety issues, providing greater access than the current suggestion boxes.  Ron said he would consider having police services oversee the safety hotline.

The committee discussed the need for better communication, especially in the area of calling the right person regarding safety matters.  It was mentioned that many times the contact person is not available; so one or two back up contacts is needed to ensure proper action.  The contact list, which will be posted on the Safety web site, was reviewed and changes were made.  It was noted that the site should be prominent on the District web page, preferably on the first page.

Adjourned: 
10:00am
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